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A letter from Chinese class
Dear parents

My name is Yan Wang , the Chinese teacher at 
GVCS PA. Thank you for choosing GVCS PA and 
giving me the privilege to meet these lovely 
students.

2020 is an unusual year. A sudden epidemic has 
disrupted our original pace of life. These "unusual 
�mes" may accompany us for a long �me in the 
future. Meanwhile , the pandemic also triggers us 
to reflect on how to live faithfully and how we 
integrate with nature. It is our duty to guide 
children to be respec�ul in their lives and also to 
pay a�en�on to their own health.

In order to help the students go through this 
extraordinary period, our school leaders and 
teachers organized many meaningful classroom 
ac�vi�es. We are trying to make our classes more 
interes�ng and create a relaxed studying 
experience for our students. Chinese class is one 
of these classes.

As a Chinese language teacher, my goal is to help
my students understand Chinese and introduce 
the essence of Chinese culture to them. "Jiaozi 
(dumpling)" represents the core of Chinese food 
culture and it is the symbol of Chinese New Year. 
Last Friday, I organized an ac�vity class to teach 
students how to make dumplings. By integra�ng 
ac�vi�es with educa�on, we achieved the goal of 
this class in an enjoyable and academic 
atmosphere.

At the end, I would wish you and your family good 
health. May God bless all of us!

pictures from chinese class

Seniors had their second Leadership class on 
November 11th. Led by Diane Reed, our
guidance consultant, students learned about 
leadership and had discussions about the 
quali�es of Godly leadership. Seniors will 
have four classes before their gradua�on 
to train and encourage them to grow as 
a leader who can serve ten billion people 
in the world. 
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The soccer team had their last home day on 
November 6th. The Scotland Knights won 7-1 
vs. Kiski School. Thank you for your hard work 
throughout the semester.Enjoy the off-season 
rest.  



Let’s fight the flu! Important date

2020. 12. 17
- Semester Closing Ceremony
2021. 1. 6. - 7.
- Teacher In-Service
2021. 1. 11 
- Classes resume
2021. 01. 26. Tue.
- PSAT

• Academic Dates

• Events
2020. 11. 1. - 30. 
- November Special Morning Service
2020. 11. 25.- 27.
- Thanksgiving Break
2020. 12. 11. 
- Christmas Concert
2021. 1. 1.
- New Year’s Day
  

On November 3rd, students got the Flu shots  
requested by their parents. The shots were 
given under COVID-19 safety regula�ons. 

November Special Morning Worship

gIVE tHANKS
This month our school is focusing on giving thanks. 
We have been encouraged and challenged in our 
Monday morning mee�ngs to have a heart of 
thanksgiving. There are so many things for which to 
be thankful:  God’s love for us; His blessing and care
in these challenging days; the beauty of His crea�on; 
our health; our families; our school; our friends; 
our teachers; our cafeteria staff; and so much more.

“Give thanks with a grateful heart
 Give thanks to the Holy One 
 Give thanks because He’s given Jesus Christ  His Son.

And now let the weak say I am strong
Let the poor say I am rich
Because of the Lord has done for us."

It is already half past the month of November and 
we are spiritually preparing ourselves for the year 
of 2021 on our knees! The Special Morning Prayer 
started November 1st. Pastor Moses Moon has 
already shared the 7 miracles of Jesus in the 
Gospel of John and he is currently sharing with us 
through the 7 "I AM's" in our special morning 
prayer. By learning about Jesus Christ, students 
are intectually learning more about our God and 
through prayer �mes, which comes a�er the 
hearing of God's words, they are personally 
responding to God. 

Everyday, we have a group of people singing 
a special song each worship. They have brightened 
our worship with their praises and we're sure that 
the other groups who have yet to do their special 
songs will do their best as well.

Please Keep our students in your prayers to 
become leaders that will lead 10 billion people 
in this world!
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